
Jacek Chlebny

Warsaw, *££ April 2025

PRESIDENT
OF THE SUPREME ADMINISTRATIVE COURT

OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND
i

Mr Villu Kôve
Chief Justice of the Supreme Court 
of Estonia

Dear Mr President,

Thank you very much for sending the completed questionnaire concerning 
the conference ,,75th anniversary of the ECHR and administrative court judges". 
The Estonian contribution is of great value.

It is my pleasure to invite you to take part in one of the panels of the conference: 
The enforcement o f  a ECtHR judgem ent by a national judge. The panel will be chaired by 
Judge of the European Court of Human Rights Anna Adamska-Gallant.

As English is the working language of the conference, I kindly ask you to deliver 
your lecture in English. Please note that each panelist's intervention is max. 15 minutes.

I will appreciate the confirmation of your participation, which will help us to 
finalise the conference programme. Also the information on the final composition of 
your Court's delegation would be much appreciated for organisational reasons.

If you have any questions or need further technical assistance, please do not 
hesitate to contact me personally or the organising committee (at the e-mail address: 
conf.warsaw.oct2025@nsa.gov.pn. We remain at your disposal.

It will be a great pleasure to welcome you to Warsaw.

Yours sincerely,

Gabriela PiotraB cduena 3/5, 00-011 Waisaw, Poland, ph.: +48 22 827 79 43, fax: +48 22 827 66 87, prezcsnsa@nsa.gov.pl
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